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MO Hunting Users Must Update App 

Missouri deer and turkey hunters who use the Missouri Department of Conservation’s
(MDC) MO Hunting free mobile app need to perform an update to Telecheck their harvests.
The update will also provide the most current regulation and data information.

As with most app updates, users will receive messages to their mobile devices that an update
is required. Both Apple and Android users will need to install the update. Apple will require
users to have at least the iOS 9.0 version to use the updated MO Hunting app. Android will
require users to have at least Android 4.1.

For more info on MO Hunting, go online to mdc.mo.gov/mohunting.
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